
 Dear Parent, 

 

We have been made aware again that parking during the school run, outside All Saints School, 

Standon, is causing concern, and inconvenience to local residents living near to the school. It would 

therefore appear to be timely to remind you to consider where you park when dropping off your 

child(ren). 

The main times of concern are around 08.45-09.00 and 15.00-15.45, which clearly coincides with the 

“school run”, with parents parking their vehicles along Mill Lane & the junction of Church Lane. 

 

We shall be stepping up our patrols in the area, and take appropriate action with anyone parking in 

an inconsiderate manner. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation with ourselves and the school in helping to keep your child and 

other children safe, whilst at All Saints School. 

 

Regards 

 

PCSO 16750  

Patrick Wright 

Staffordshire Police 

 


